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Max & the Magic Marker 
Privacy Policy 
 
 
This Privacy Policy explains how information about you is collected, used and disclosed by 
Flashbulb ApS (“Flashbulb”) when you use the Max & the Magic Marker mobile application (the 
“App”). 
 
 

Collection of information  
 
To make Max & the Magic Marker a safe app for children to play around with, we have 
decided not to collect any data about the owners of the app or how it is used.  
 

In short 

The app does not 

• Advertise any 3rd party product. 

• Push messages to you. 

• Collect data about you. 

• Do anything we would not be happy to expose our own children to.  
 
 
This means the app is not violating COPPA in any way.  
 
If you have any questions about this Privacy Policy, please contact us at: 
support@flashbulb.com.           
 
 
We may change this Privacy Policy from time to time. If we make changes, we will notify you by 
revising the date at the top of the policy and, depending on the specific changes, we may provide 
you with additional notice or require a renewed consent (e.g., by adding a statement to our 
website’s homepage or in the App). We encourage you to review the Privacy Policy whenever you 
access the App to stay informed about our information practices and the ways you can help 
protect your privacy.  

 


